

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

March 25, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

It was so nice to finally welcome spring earlier this week! We are almost at Easter break, which I am sure everyone is looking forward to.

Some important upcoming dates:

- March 25 Gertrude Hawk pick-up starting at 2:15 PM at the back of the building
- March 25 First Reconciliation Grade 2
- March 26 Stations of the Cross (students only)
- March 26 End of third marking period
- March 29 Kindness Day/Blankets of Hope letter writing
- March 31 Eight-Grade Student Teachers/Movie Day
- March 31 Deadline for filing for financial aid
- April 1 12 Easter Break
- April 13 Spring uniform begins
- April 19 30 Read-A-Thon

If you are traveling for Easter Break to a state that requires quarantine upon return to NJ, your child's teacher needs to be notified before break so that virtual learning can be implemented. We also want to make sure that your child goes home with any materials they may need for virtual learning.

The students will be doing their final Stations of the Cross this Friday. I also invite you all to the Blessing of the Easter Food at our church which will take place on **April 4** at 12:00 PM in the school parking lot. Please join us for this Easter tradition!

Finally, please keep our second-grade in your prayers, as they will be receiving their First Penance tonight.

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers. I wish you all a very blessed Easter!

Warmest regards

Lori Hodder, Principal